

Friday 5th January 2024

## Dear Parents/Guardians,

We know that families will be fully aware that the cost of living increases have seriously affected schools and businesses as well as families. Astronomical increases in energy costs have hit us very hard, and the cost of general consumables sadly continues to rise.

After rigorous discussion the governors have made the difficult decision to raise the cost of Hordle Hub clubs from £3 to £3.50 per session. We hope that families will agree that this continues to be exceptionally good value for money, and this will be our first Hordle Hub price increase since 2021.

We feel it is important to give parents as much notice as possible and therefore this price increase will not take effect until April 2024. All charges are reviewed annually, and these rates will be in place until at least March 2025.

Kind regards,

Lou Trim Headteacher

Hordle CE (VA) Primary School & Nursery, Hordle Lane, Hordle, Lymington SO41 0FB Tel: 01425 611657 e-mail: adminoffice@hordle.hants.sch.uk www.hordle.hants.sch.uk

'That they may have life; life in all its fullness' John 10:10















